
HUNKING weekly
newsletter 

Site phone number:
978- 766-6231
If your child will not be
attending program
please call/text to let
us know.

The Week Gone By 

Reminders 

This week we started our art
club. We started by
decorating flower pots, next
week we will be
making/working on masks
with paper bags. We also
made cards for our janitorial
staff, they do so much for us
and the school, we wanted to
show how much we
appreciate them! 

This Monday all YMCA

programs are closed.

November 5th is also a

full day and you must

register before hand. If

you have not recived

the link to sign up

please let me know.


